
 

January 6, 2021 

 
Lower Gwynedd Board and Staff would like to wish everyone a 

Safe, Healthy and Happy New Year!! 
 
 
Board of Supervisors Reorganizes  
 
The Board of Supervisors held its annual reorganization meeting on Monday, January 4, 2021.  

Mark Grey was reelected as Chairman and Danielle A. Duckett was reelected Vice Chair. 
Edward Brandt, Kathleen Hunsicker and Tessie McNeely complete the Board for 2021. 

The next meeting of the Board of Supervisors is Tuesday, January 26.  

 
Curbside Tree Collection On January 9 and January 16  
 

Republic Services will collect Christmas trees on Saturday, January 9 and Saturday, January 16. 
Please remove all decorations from trees and place them curbside by 6 a.m. on the collection 
days.  

Trees may also be dropped off at Ingersoll Park during January. The park is at 905 Wister 
Avenue in Penllyn.   

Township Accepting Applications for Parks and Recreation Board Vacancy 

The Township is currently accepting volunteer applications for a vacancy on the Parks & 
Recreation Board. Please complete the application linked below and submit it to the Township 
by Thursday, January 21, 2021. You will be contacted directly should the Board of Supervisors 
wish to interview you as it seeks to fill the position.  

Click here for a volunteer application  

Deadline For County Restaurant Grant Program Is This Friday 

https://lowergwynedd.org/media/43154/volunteer-application2.pdf


 
Montgomery County restaurants and food service businesses may be eligible for economic 
development funding under a new program started by the County Commissioners.  

Recognizing the importance of the restaurant and food service industry as a cornerstone of 
Montgomery County's economic and workforce development, the Commissioners are making $5 
million in economic development funds available in a grant program.  

The application for restaurants and food services businesses closes at noon this Friday, January 
8.  

Applicants must be a for-profit restaurant, food truck, deli, bakery, brewery, distillery, vineyard, 
caterer or other food service for-profit entity with a physical location in Montgomery County that 
has been in operation since January 1, 2020. 

Click here for more information  

 

Please Remember To Follow COVID-19 Health and Safety Protocols 

 

 
 
 

https://www.montcopa.org/3665/MontcoStrong-2021-Restaurant-Grant-Progr


 
Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

